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Thank You Letter from Brou, France

Dear Members of the American Legion and the Alliance Francaise,
Ceremony: Borne of freedom re-dedication January 15, 2015
It 1s a great pleasure for us to be with you tomight.
4 It 1s not so common to attend an American cere-
SR mony.
" It 1s a very poignant moment for me and for all
‘# the participants to discover the borne of freedom
which was offered to the United States of America
| by our municipality and which left Brou more
than 66 years ago.
The borne restoration is a great achievement and
a real success. It makes me think of Mr. Bredier,
my predecessor, who was mayor of Brou in 1949.
That was an important and symbolic track of friendship between peoples and I'm happy the
borne rests in so good hands and is today the object of so much attention!
In these turbulent and sometimes hard times, I believe it’s necessary to look at the past to
see a better future.
If I have the opportunity to cross the Atlantic Ocean, one day, I will pass by Tallahassee to
see the borne and hopefully to meet you.
Finally, let me say that French people are very touched by the solidarity of American people
after the terrorist attacks that happened in Paris last week.
Thank you and God bless you all!
Congratulations for this re-dedication! Philippe Masson
Maire de BROU

NOMINATIONS-ELECTIONS-INSTALLATION OF POST OFFICERS

Nominations of members to serve the Legion year (July 1-2015—June 30,2016) will be held at the General
Membership Meeting March 12. Joe Parmramore has been appointed to receive nominations. Names of
nominees may be made March 12 through April 9. After that date (April 9) nominations cannot be ac-
cepted. The eight offices and current officers are as follows:

Commander John Folsom, 1* Vice CMDR Emie Alverez, 2 Vice CMDR Vic Hanna, 3™ Vice CMDR
David Gallo, Historian Tom Albert, Finance officer George Walker, Sgt-at-Armms Paul Lucarelli, Chaplain
Bob Wray.

Election of nominees will be held at the General Membership Meeting May 14. Installation of the incom-
ing slate of officers will be installed June 25th. The Installed officers are the managers of your Post and we
are encouraged to support and assist each one in their responsibilities. Term of office is one (1) year.
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each day to suicide.

formation in 1919.

January 22, 2015

eI

Post Commander

JOHN P. FOLSOM

Oak Ridge Boys Unite with the American Legion

The American Legion and Grammy Award-winning artists, The Oak Ridge Boys, are uniting to
raise awareness and support for needs of U.S. Military Veterans, including better detection and
treatment of post-traumatic stress disorder (PTSD), help with the VA benefits process, and edu-
cation and career opportunities for those who served our nation in uniform.

The Oak Ridge Boys will participate in a national fundraising and awareness campaign to sup-
port the detection and treatment of mental health issues among Veterans, 22 of whom are lost

The American Legion has been helping veterans cope with the invisible wounds of war since its

"The American Legion welcomes the support of The Oak Ridge Boys in our efforts to help Veter-
ans and their families deal with the mental scars of battle,” American Legion National Com-
mander Mike Helm said. "With the generous support of the Oaks, their fans and patriotic Amern-
cans, The American Legion will be able to help more Veterans get the support and assistance

they need”
¥ Volunteers Needed for Legion Hall Repair
Gl LGOS Sl The Saul-Bridges Post 13 Legion Hall is in the process of
PRESENTED TO: being repaired and updated.
Projects needed:
Jewell Steele Electrical, plumbing, air conditioning system, kitchen
. and patio. The bar counter and flooring need to be re-
“Grannys Chili” placed. Anyone who has a 10" and/or 15 bar they would

like to get rid of should contact Vic or Paul
We need skilled volunteers to plan and head up these
projects as well as unskilled helpers. Anyone who can vol-
unteer some labor or materials to these projects would be
greatly appreciated.
If you can donate some time or materials please contact
Paul Lucarelh (813) 505-7089 or Vic (850) 933-3676

EVERY DAY IS VETERANS DAY!






